FRIENDS OF CLARKSBURG SCHOOLS (FCS)


UPDATE
This school year has come to an end, but our efforts to stop the River Delta Unified School District (RDUSD) reconfiguration plan have not.  

The Friends of Clarksburg Schools (FCS) filed an action in Sacramento Superior Court against the River Delta Unified School District on May 24, 2006, due to the District’s complete failure to comply with its responsibilities under the California Environmental Quality Act.
At the RDUSD board meeting on May 16, 2006, Friends of Clarksburg Schools submitted a petition for charter school designation to the board members.  A public hearing on said charter petition will be held at the RDUSD board meeting on Tuesday, June 20, 2006, 7:30 p.m., at the Rio Vista District Office, 445 Montezuma Street, Rio Vista.  

The Friends of Clarksburg Schools has a Web site for updates and contact information.  Please log on to friendsofclarksburgschools.org.  Computers are available at the Clarksburg Library also.

There is an FCS fundraiser scheduled for July 16, 2006, at Silverbend.  More details to be provided. 

There is an FCS bulletin board at the corner of Netherland Road and Center Street.   Calendars are posted for upcoming events.  Please check regularly.

We need all to attend the June 20, 2006, board meeting to show support for the charter petition and our schools.  Please wear blue and/or yellow.  In addition, all are urged to write the RDUSD letters of support for the charter school petition and discontent with the reconfiguration plan.  
Please send all correspondence to the attention of Barbara Lee Moore, executive secretary, by fax:  (707) 374-2995; mail:  445 Montezuma Street, Rio Vista, CA 

94571-1651; or e-mail: bmoore@riverdelta.k12.ca.us.
Also, clear your calendar for Thursday, June 22, 2006, 7:30 p.m. at St. Joseph’s Church.  Alan Newell, RDUSD interim superintendent, will be addressing the Delta Lions Club regarding the reconfiguration of our schools.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Michelle Spain at 744-1135 or Maria Rowsey (Spanish) 744-1087.

Thank you all for your efforts this year and please keep informed as to future meetings and updates.
